
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON BUDGET 
 

The City Council for the City of Kennedale, Texas, will hold a public hearing on the FY2017-

2018 Proposed Budget on Thursday, September 7, 2017, at 5:30 PM in the Council Chambers of 

City Hall, located at 405 Municipal Drive, Kennedale, Texas 76060. The meeting will be held 

for the purpose of receiving community input on the budget. The FY2017-2018 Proposed Budget 

can be found on the City’s website (www.cityofkennedale.com/budget) or in hardcopy at the 

City Secretary’s Office. All interested citizens are encouraged to attend and express their views. 

 

THIS BUDGET WILL RAISE MORE TOTAL 

PROPERTY TAXES THAN LAST YEAR’S BUDGET BY 

$487,954 or 10%, AND OF THAT AMOUNT, $131,159 

IS TAX REVENUE TO BE RAISED FROM NEW 

PROPERTY ADDED TO THE TAX ROLL THIS YEAR. 
 

 
 


